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CLARKDALE — The popular and thought-provoking series of programs for the Science and 

Religion Lecture Series, part of The Clergy Letter Project, will take place on each of the four 

Sundays in February at 2:30 p.m. in the church sanctuary, 330 Scenic, Clarkdale. 

Guest speakers for the series are as follows: 

-Feb. 9, Ken Zoll, director of the Verde Valley Archeological Society and director of the 

Museum in Camp Verde 

-Feb. 16, Samantha Gorney, deputy director of education, Lowell Observatory 

-Feb. 23, Georgia Braithwaite, Spirit of Joy Church member and botanist 

Lectures are free. Refreshments in the Fellowship Hall will follow each program. Call 928-634-

4102 for more information. 

 


